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I live in fear daily because of our lax gun laws in the U.S. I'm certain I am not alone in 

this fear. What is especially troubling is the lack of regulation on rapid fire guns. It 

makes absolutely no sense that an individual would need to own this kind of gun. The 

only people this benefits are the people who own the companies that make and sell 

these guns. Please pass this bill and let us all feel more safe, at least in our own 

state. If you look at other countries who have strict gun laws while at the same time 

allowing people to own guns, you will see that death by gun violence is minuscule 

compared to the US. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Susan Landa 


